
From: Jennifer Miller [mailto:jmiller@farmersstatebankmn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 5:36 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Comment on 20bp Special Assessment 
 
I am concerned that the recently proposed special assessment will hamper my Banks ability to 
lend to the small businesses and consumers who will need the funds to spur our economic 
recovery.  Please consider alternative options for replenishing the DIF.  Thank you. 
 
 
Jenni Miller 
Branch Manager 
Farmers State Bank 
1452 West Main Street 
Albert Lea, MN 56007 
 


